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Construction Notice 
Issued on: 

October 3, 2024 

  

Union Station to Queens Quay West and Bathurst Street 
October 6 to November 2024 

*Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing 
 

 

 

What we are doing and why 

Starting October 6, 2024, 509 Harbourfront streetcar 

service will resume between Union Station and 

Queens Quay West at Spadina Avenue. Customers 

travelling west of Spadina Avenue can board the new 

510D Spadina replacement buses, which will 

operate between Spadina Station and Exhibition 

Loop. 

 

With the overhead work between Union Station and 

Queens Quay West and Spadina Avenue now 

complete, the next phase of work will continue west 

of Spadina Avenue to Bathurst Street until November 

2024. 

 

Work activities and locations 

All overhead work will be conducted along the 509 

Harbourfront streetcar right-of-way: 
 

• From October 6 to November, overhead work 

will be conducted on Queens Quay West from 

Spadina Avenue to Bathurst Street.  

• From late November to January 2025, 

overhead upgrades will be completed along the 

streetcar right-of-way on Fleet Street, west of 

Bathurst Street towards Strachan Avenue. 

 

 

 
See reverse page for TTC transit details 

 

Update: 509 Harbourfront Overhead Upgrades 
 

October 6 to January 2025 
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Construction Notice 
 

TTC 509 Harbourfront bus service – Effective October 6, 2024 

 

Union Station 

509 Harbourfront streetcars will resume operating between Union Station and Queens Quay West 

at Spadina Avenue. Customers can resume boarding 509 Harbourfront streetcars at Union Station’s 

streetcar platform.  

 

Queens Quay West at Spadina Avenue 

Will serve as the transfer point for customers travelling west of Spadina Avenue. Customers can 

board the new 510D Spadina replacement buses, which will operate between Spadina Station and 

Exhibition Loop. 

 

Wheel-Trans service will be maintained. 

 

Details about the next phase of upgrades to the 509 Harbourfront service will be shared ahead of 

the work. 

 

For more information, please visit: 

ttc.ca/QueensQuayOverheadWork 

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to improve transit infrastructure in Toronto. 
 

 

For further information 

Scan the QR code to visit ttc.ca or contact Justin Valmores, Community Liaison Officer, 

437-232-1548, justin.valmores@ttc.ca.   

mailto:justin.valmores@ttc.ca

